Mike Weisenborn

From: Jason Sadler <Jason@davidsonae.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 8:17 AM

To: Mike Weisenborn

Subject: RE: Bob Sight Quick Lane, 607 NW Blue Pkwy

**%* This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening
attachments. ***

Good Morning Mike,
All is good, staying busy for sure!
This project is dead | think it is fine for the approval to expire.

Thanks for checking in!

Jason Sadler, LEED AP
Architect

davidson a+e | "uniquely different by design"

From: Mike Weisenborn <Mike.Weisenborn@cityofls.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 3:27 PM

To: Jason Sadler <jason@davidsonae.com>

Subject: Bob Sight Quick Lane, 607 NW Blue Pkwy

Jason,

Good afternoon. Hope everything is going well. | wanted to contact you regarding the status of this project. The most
recent activity on the project was April 14, 2017 and was a staff letter indicating that the final development plan was
approved. Per the Unified Development Ordinance an application is valid an application is active for a period of one
year from the approval date. At the time the application will expire unless the City receives a written request for the
extension of the application. The request would need to include the reason for the request. An extension of one year
can be granted.

Please let me know the status of the project and if the applicant/owner wishes for the application to be extended.

Thank you and have a great evening.

Yours ?"'F-w"#f,

Mike Weisenborn | Project Manager, Development Center
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1240 |cityofLS.net | Mike.Weisenborn@cityofls.net
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is intended solely for the
person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information
contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please contact sender immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.”

Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer system into which it is
received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage
arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists.



